
 

 
   

 

 
The Richmond Board of Education acknowledges and thanks the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) language 

group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
 

Dear Families, 

Students at McKinney had another wonderful week of learning! Many classes had special guest speakers and/or in-

class workshops! Some classes enjoyed a special workshop with “Yukon Dan” and Divisions 5,6,8,9,10, and 11 

got to learn about the sport of Squash from the coaches at Squash BC. Many classes also practiced their dramatic 

skills in our Young Actors Workshops. A very fun week indeed! Many of these workshops continue next week too.  

Track and Field practices continue (for students in grades 4-7) before and after school, as well as at lunchtime. We 

are excited to put together our team for the Track and Field Meet on May 12th. Stay tuned for more details!  

Friday was our PAC sponsored movie night, and we want to apologize that it was unable to be held in the gym. 

There was a scheduling error, and so we thank you for your flexibility as we had to pivot to the learning commons.  

And as always, thank you for your continued support. We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Zvi and Ms. Sood 

 

Week-at-a-Glance for the week of April 28th to May 2nd, 2025 

Monday 28 Election Day-our Gym is a polling station 
Young Actors workshops cont’d 

Tuesday 29 RAM meeting at 7 pm online 
Division 9 field trip 
Learning Updates are published today! 

Wednesday 30 Yukon Dan presentations cont’d 
Thursday 1 Hot Lunch- Domino Pizza 

Division 9 field trip 
Friday 2 Squash BC presentation for Div 2,3,4 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 
   

 

 
PAC request: 

As we look ahead, we need your help to keep our PAC strong and active. Many of our current PAC 
members are leaving as their children graduate, and we’re looking for new parent volunteers to step 
into executive roles. Specifically, we need to fill the positions of Treasurer, Secretary, and Social Media 
Liaison. The PAC is vital for securing the BC Gaming Grant and supporting various school activities 
that benefit our children. Without PAC, students lose over $8,000 in Government Grant, as well as 
support for Hot Lunch Days, Spirit Wear, classroom resources, field trip subsidies, and much, much, 
more. 
If you’re interested in making a difference in our school community, please join us at our next PAC 
meeting!  

Thank you,  

PAC executive 

Photos of the Week: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 


